
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

3.1 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Application – 585 Third Street (OZ-9028) 

 

• Barbara Rosser, Planning Consultant retained by the applicant and the agent for 

this application – expressing support for the very fulsome staff report that would allow 

the business of Tricor Contracting to remain in its current location at 585 Third Street; 

highlighting a few matters from the report and that is that there has been no evidence 

of complaint or incompatibility with regards to the operation of Tricor Contracting 

which has been on the site since 2000; advising that the report indicates adequate 

parking at 35 spaces approximately available to the business; stating that the zoning 

that is before the Committee would specifically recognize the use or similar use within 

the existing building at the existing setbacks on this property only; expressing 

satisfaction with the report; hoping the Committee sees fit to accept the 

recommendation.  
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